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SUMMARY 

City Staff is excited to announce the award of $495,843 from the State Transportation Improvement 

Board (TIB) to assist with the construction of needed sidewalk improvements along W Maple Street.  

This funding comprises 95% of the anticipated project costs with a matching amount of $26,097 from 

the City’s real estate excise tax fund (REET).  This project would be slated for a construction start prior 

to the Fall of 2024 with completion being concluded near the end of year 2024. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

As previously described, the anticipated fiscal impact for 2024 equals to $26,097 per the attached 

project funding forms.  Matching City funds will be allocated from REET. 

 

RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUESTED 

We request City Council approval to accept the project funds and authorize the Mayor and staff to enter 

into an agreement with the TIB and proceed forward with the project. 


